
Levy	Voter	Pamphlet	Statement	Committees	
	
Coupeville	School	District	will	be	placing	(1)	a	four-year	replacement	EP&O	levy,	(2)	a	four-
year	replacement	Technology	Capital	Projects	levy	and	(3)	a	two-year	Building	Excellence	
Capital	Projects	levy	on	the	February	8,	2022	ballot.	
	
Following	 adoption	 of	 three	 resolutions	 by	 the	 Coupeville	 School	 Board	 of	 Directors	 on	
November	22,	2021,	election	regulations	require	Coupeville	School	District	to	appoint	up	to	
three	members	each	to	“Pro”	and	“Con”	committees	for	each	proposition,	who	are	willing	to	
write	statements	for	the	local	voters’	pamphlet.	
	
If	you	would	like	the	District	to	consider	you	for	appointment	to	a	committee	and	write	a	
statement	in	support	or	opposition	to	one	or	more	of	the	levy	propositions,	please	email	your	
name,	mailing	address,	phone	number,	email	address	and	a	brief	statement	of	interest	for	
consideration	 to	 Arianna	 Bumgarner	 via	 email	 at	 abumgarner@coupeville.k12.wa.us,	 no	
later	than	12:00	pm	on	Tuesday,	November	30,	2021.	Please	identify	which	of	the	following	
committees	you	would	like	to	participate	in:	
	

• Pro	Committee:	Replacement	of	Existing	Educational	Programs	&	Operations	Levy	

• Con	Committee:	Replacement	of	Existing	Educational	Programs	&	Operations	Levy	

• Pro	Committee:	Replacement	of	Existing	Technology	Capital	Projects	Levy	

• Con	Committee:	Replacement	of	Existing	Technology	Capital	Projects	Levy	

• Pro	Committee:	Building	Excellence	Capital	Projects	Levy	

• Con	Committee:	Building	Excellence	Capital	Projects	Levy	

	
Additional	information	regarding	the	levy	propositions	will	be	shared	on	the	district	website	
by	November	23,	2021.	


